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We are so very thankful for the local support of our Digital Inclusion Initiative and our efforts to 
grant all students, regardless of zip code, access to reliable internet access in their homes. The 
Initiative is a partnership between local municipalities, Palm Beach County, The Education 
Foundation of PBC, public and private funders and The School District of Palm Beach County. 
This collaboration is creating a WiFi mesh network to connect more than 25,000 students to 
high-speed internet.  
 
To learn more, please view our inaugural edition of the Digital Inclusion Initiative Newsletter 
here    
 
 

Contact for more information: studentwifi@palmbeachschools.org 

 

 

 

https://sway.office.com/GYSonSuSEPMTCdQo?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/GYSonSuSEPMTCdQo?ref=Link
http://studentwifi@palmbeachschools.org/

